MARK BRNOVICH OFFICE OF THE ARIZONA ATTORNEY GENERAL JENNIFER WRIGHT
ATTORNEY GENERAL SOLICITOR GENERAL’S OFFICE ASSISTANT ATTORNEY GENERAL

October 14, 2021

Via Email

The Honorable Mark Finchem

Arizona State Representative, Legislative District 11
Arizona House of Representatives

1700 W. Washington

Phoenix, AZ 85007-2844

mfinchem@azleg.gov

Re: Statements Regarding Evidence Related to Pima County 2020 General Election
Dear Rep. Finchem:

I am writing in regards to statements made at a televised rally on October 9, 2021. According to
video footage from the event, and a transcript posted on your website, www.votefinchem.com, you stated,
“We had a whistleblower who sent an email not just to the DOJ but to every single legislator saying, there’s
34,000 or 35,000 fictitious voters, and they’ve been inserted in system, and we’re going to never find them.
Well, we believe we found them.”

Based on a review of evidence submitted to the Attorney General’s Office through its Elections
Integrity Unit (“EIU”), the EIU was unable to find that any evidence submitted to the EIU pertaining to
allegations that 34,000 — 35,000 votes were “inserted” into Pima county’s system during the 2020 General
Election. If you would like the EIU to review the evidence you purport to possess, please submit the
evidence to the EIU at your earliest convenience. Alternatively, please provide information as to when you
may be able to deliver the evidence to the EIU for review. Until such time as the evidence is received by
the EIU, the EIU can take no further action.

Sincerely,

W/M
ennifer Wright

Assistant Attorney General
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